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Operations Overview  

 Cohesive has signed a new MD to work in Carnegie and Mangum clinic it appears he 

will be starting in the Mangum clinic location in September.  

 We are getting closer to being ready to open the strong minds program.  

 We are applying for the grant that was approved last month by the board. You will see 

an ad in the paper with a notice of an opportunity for a public hearing regarding this 

grant. 

 Patient rounds continue to provide positive feedback from our patients.  

 Looking at clinic collections for June we collected a total of $1,834.61 at time of 

service.  

 The hospital collected $14,977.55 in copays and collections for the month of June.  

 Conversations are ongoing over roof repairs.  

 We continue to plan events for staff at the hospital for hospital and clinic staff.  

 


